Audrey Rasmussen

From: Rey Moreira [reymo@onelinkpr.net]
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:59 PM
To: Audrey Rasmussen

Subject: WNIK

WNIK continues to experience intermittent problems with the Controller section of the
transmitter. For this reason we would like to extend the STA until the this matter is
permanently resolved. "

Sent from my iPhone



